WILDERNESS SPORTSMEN'S CLUB

3538 Brostowitz Road Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54494

May 9, 2018

Re: Honor Flight Donation

Dear Sirs,

The Wilderness Sportsmen's Club is pleased to say we are able to make a donation to the Honor Flight Program. Recently, we held our annual spring dance, a Club fundraiser. At the dance we raffled off a nice deer rifle with all proceeds from the raffle designated to the Honor Flight. The raffle was a one night event for people attending the dance. Well as it turned out, the dance was the same day as that darned snow storm that hit central Wisconsin April 14th so attendance was limited. Even with the limited number of people able to attend the dance, we are proud to say we did do well enough to sponsor one vet for the Honor Flight.

Enclosed you will find a check in the amount of \$500 from the Wilderness Sportsmen's Club. We are proud to help you out with such a fine program. We will conduct another raffle next year as it has become an annual event.

Please acknowledge you have received this donation. I'd appreciate it if you could e-mail me at your convenience at the following e-mail address: hickoryhil@tds.net

Respectfully,

Dale Peterson

Spring Dance Committee

Wilderness Sportsmen's Club

dhe Pelerson